
 
 

Monday 4 April 2022  

 
 Disability Reference Committee seeks new members 

 

 
Are you interested in representing the rights and interests of people with disability in Glen Eira? Do you have a lived 
experience of disability? Are you a carer or service provider? 
 
Glen Eira City Council is looking for new community representatives to join our Disability Reference Committee in 
2022. 
 
The Committee meets to discuss, provide advice and advocate on a range of issues impacting people with disabilities 
who live, work or study within the municipality. 
 
If you are interested in becoming a member, complete an Expression of Interest form online at 
www.gleneira.vic.gov.au or contact Council’s Service Centre on 9524 3333 to have a form sent to you. 
 
Applications close 5pm Friday 30 April 2022. For further information about the Committee, contact Council’s 
disability access and inclusion officer on 9524 3333 or email accessandinclusion@gleneira.vic.gov.au 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Media enquiries:  Amarita Kinnoo 
       03 9524 3411 or 0409 169 275 
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